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Organizing Framework Proposal

On September 15, 2006 at a meeting in Dallas, eight denominational leaders (including some of you) met to create the Wesleyan Holiness Consortium.  Much activity has brought us to the point where the Steering Committee believes some form of structure should be instituted in order to preserve and channel the expansion of energy among pastors and leaders centering on the Holiness message.

On November 13, 2009 the Steering Committee discussed and agreed that the time for structure is now.  We have delayed as long as possible so as not to distract the primary emphasis of the WHC from its stated mission or to quench the energy that propels us forward – to engage and influence our culture.
As part of that discussion, we agreed that because the WHC belongs to and is centered on the denominations, we must bring this significant matter to you for your input and support.  Although the Steering Committee members are your designees, we seek to be completely open and submitted to the will of our leaders.

To that end the following is an outline of the suggestion made by the Steering Committee:
1. Proposed Structure – is timely now in order to channel the future expansion of the WHC into greater effectiveness and diversity while ensuring stability and sustainability beyond personalities.
2. Plan for structure - is to commence forming a 501(c)3 structure that will provide:

a. Permanent and generational point of reference;

b. Opportunity to receive financial donations;

c. Framework for accountability;

d. Institutional legitimacy;

e. Stability;

f. A formal entity to which denominations and churches may relate.
3. Process to gain input from denominational heads includes:

a. This executive report explaining and introducing the concept inviting conceptual affirmation or guidance.

b. If supported by feedback from denominational heads, proceed with:

i. Formation of a small group to draft bylaws based on input from denominational heads.  (David Bundy, Jim Walz, Carla Sunberg, Kevin Mannoia);
ii. Personal contact with denominational heads to explain bylaws/structure and invite commitment for participation at this next level;

iii. Plan a denominational heads summit to embrace, affirm and celebrate.

Would you give careful thought and prayer to this document and let me know your thoughts and input in regard to this important step?  A few weeks ago I sent you a report outlining the activities of the WHC Steering Committee. This brief outlines the specific proposal. We would very much like to know your mind and will.  If your collective will is to proceed with this, we will move forward with the small group mentioned above. I deeply appreciate your time and ongoing interest in the unifying message of Holiness for the 21st Century.
Thank you,
Kevin Mannoia, on behalf of the WHC Steering Committee

The WHC will serve the Church and world as a nurturing catalyst centering on the unifying message of holiness to empower pastors and leaders to more authentically embody their denominational heritage and boldly lead in relevant engagement in the 21st century.
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